
   

 

 

02 January 2025 

 

Letter for Allergens – Cross Contamination Policy 

  

No food of any kind is handled or allowed in the process of the manufacture of our single-use thermoformed containers. 

There are no Food Allergens in the Raw Materials. 

Inline Plastics Corp. conducts allergen-training classes to educate its employees on the sensitivities of handling allergens 

to prevent cross-contamination inside the manufacturing envelope. Inline Plastics Corp. conducts Food Allergen 

training, at a minimum, annually, at all Inline Plastics Corp. facilities. Training makes employees aware of Food 

Allergens and the requirement to properly wash their hands and always wear protective gloves. 

Inline Plastics Corp. does all it can within its control to ensure the wholesomeness of the products it produces. From the 

point of delivery on, it is the customer’s job to ensure that all the proper HACCP controls are in place. 

Customers must make their own determination that the use of the product(s) is safe, lawful, and technically suitable in the 

intended applications. 

This certificate is continuing and shall remain in full force and effect until revoked in writing. This version supersedes all 

previous certificates that might otherwise be effective. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Julie VanBennekom 

Corporate Quality and Compliance Manager 

Inline Plastics Corp. 


